The Walker County Licensing division is aware of an issue with re-
newal notices. Mail fees are NOT what is shown at the bottom of
the notice. The correct total for each vehicle is shown at the right-
hand side on each vehicle to renew. DO NOT send in the mail fee or
total shown at the very bottom of your notice. Online renewal
transactions are not affected by this printing error. We apologize for

any inconvenience.



